
K – 5th Grade Students:

Cub Scouts is about having FUN!

Here is a hint at some of the FUN planned this year at Pack 3110:

 Hiking

 Camping

 Crafts

 Sports

 Pinewood Derby 
Car Races

 Scouting for Food

 Service Projects

 Blue and Gold   
Banquet

 Flag ceremonies

 Parades

 Day and Resident 
Summer Camps

 Personal 
achievement and 
recognition

 Games, Skits and 
more!

Come join us for our Cub Scout Open House on September 21st. at 6pm, St. Andrews Episcopal Church 300
3rd St. Down town Elyria (Please use Holly Lane Door). Bring a parent and your sense of adventure as we
set course for another exciting year in Cub Scouts! Mask are required for this event.

Dear Prospective Cub Scout Parent,

Cub Scouting - for boys and girls entering kindergarten through the fifth grade - molds its activities
around the family.  Parents are encouraged to help with projects and rank advancement at home. Cub
Scouts meets weekly in Dens and monthly as members of the Pack for an evening of fun games, skits,
ceremonies  and  recognition.  Cub  Scouting  is  "fun  with  a  purpose"  which  capitalizes  on  your  child's
interests.

Pack 3110 runs a full time outdoor oriented program that includes hiking, camping and more to maximize
the  FUN in  a  great  community.  Cub  Scouting  builds  upon  self-esteem,  self-confidence,  respect  for
others, and a sense of belonging. Don't let your child miss out on the adventure!

You and your child are invited to join us at our Cub Scout Open House at the time listed above. If your
child is interested in joining Pack 3110, he/she can do so that same night. Pack 3110 is chartered by the
St. Andrews Episcopal Church and is open to all children, regardless of faith, interested in becoming
better students, amazing family members and outstanding citizens. 

For more information, reach out to the Pack 3110 Leadership Team:
Cubmaster: Sabrina Paynter 

440-258-0133    Spaynter@oh.rr.com
Committee Chair: Michael Miller
440-309-3064 


